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March 2023
Lady Bay PE KIt
Dear Parent/Carer, 
The PE kit will consist of:

· A white/navy top
· Black/navy shorts.
· Tracksuit bottoms (preferably grey/black or navy) for winter 
· A fleece (or similar, preferably grey/black or navy)

· Trainers for outdoor PE

· Plimsols can be worn for indoor PE  
The top and shorts will not need to be branded with the school logo as we appreciate that this can be costly.

The PE kit was introduced after a series of meetings with the behaviour working party, school council and staff meetings.  We agreed that the children would look better in a PE kit as opposed to the current situation of numerous football shirts.  Additionally, there were occasions where we have played sports’ fixtures against other teams and turned up wearing a variety of football kits.

Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely , 

Steve Border 
Headteacher.
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